CITY OF KALAMA
PLANNING COMMISSION
FEBRUARY 14, 2019
OPENING

Chairperson Fortuna opened the meeting at 6:00 p.m. Commissioners present were Susan
Langham, Craig Frkovich, Patrick Harbison, Dan Ohall and Lynn Hughes. Commissioner
absent was Joy Greenberg Patrick Harbison. Staff was Secretary Susan Junnikkala.
Members of the audience are listed on the sign-in sheet.

MINUTES - None

PUBLIC HEARINGS — Cedar Springs Subdivision

Chairperson Fortuna opened the public hear at 6:03 p.m., he informed the Commission that
the applicant has requested the public hearing be continued until March 14, 2019, the
Commission was fine with that.

NEW BUSINESS - None

UNFINISHED BUSINESS - None

STAFF REPORTS - None.

ADJOURNMENT

Chairperson Fortuna adjourned the meeting at approximately 7:00 p.m. These minutes are

notverbatim. They are a general overview of what took place. An audio tape or video may
be made available for listening upon request at City Hall during normal business hours.
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